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July 1, 2022 

 

Dear parents and family caregivers, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. Thank you for taking the time to read this communication. I 

am grateful and excited to join the Briscoe Elementary community as your principal. As I 

walk this beautiful historic building, I envision images of greatness in the hallways and 

classrooms. I see highly effective teachers and staff members collaborating, doing the work 

with enthusiasm, passion, professionalism, and love. I see your children excited about 

learning and engaged in meaningful lessons. I see parents, our most important partners, 

proud and involved in the education of students. I see a team (parents, teachers, and staff) 

moving in unity making the difference in students’ lives and shaping the minds of the future. 

 

I believe that relationships based on trust, respect, honesty, and fairness are essential for 

our school community. Every team member is important, and everyone has a role to play. 

In the upcoming weeks, I will be hosting listen and learn meeting sessions with parents. The 

information gathered will be useful to start planning activities for next school year.  

 

My roles in education include Assistant Principal, Instructional Specialist, and Bilingual 

Teacher. I have served Houston’s East End community for twenty-one years. It is a blessing 

to continue my service in the area and join the Briscoe Elementary family, Home of the 

Armadillo. 

 

Please visit our school’s website regularly to stay informed about events and school 

updates. Our first parent meeting will be on Wednesday, July 6th, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. and at 

4:00 p.m. Look forward in meeting you.  

 

Thank you for your support. I hope you have a wonderful summer! 

 

Regards, 

 

C Rodriguez 

Carlos Rodriguez, MBAE 

Principal 

Briscoe Elementary                                          

crodri12@houstonisd.org                                                 

http://www.houstonisd.org/briscoees 
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